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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Regulation of Retail Forex

I would like to make my opinion known; I do not think it is right,
just or fair that you are proposing to reduce the leverage available
to retail forex investors.
I think this is discrimination towards retail traders and it sounds
like there is a dirty motive behind suggesting it.

By reducing leverage you will be forcing retail traders to risk more
of their money when starting out.
I am a new retail trader trading micro-lots (0.01) lot per position
size, whilst I learn my techniques and gaining in confidence. If you
change the rules I will be forced to make the equivalent of 0.1 lots.

How dare you make this decision on my behalf.

Yours sincerely,
Lucy Dee


